
WESTLAKE STEAM SYMPOSIUM
IN-PERSON THIS YEAR

(For students currently in grades 6-9)

SAVE THE DATE
August 9-10, 2022

This summer, the Westlake STEAM Symposium will be back
in-person. This two-day dynamic and interactive event will
include exciting new workshops.

Details and registration information coming soon!

For information, contact Mrs. Knopp at mknopp@mtplcsd.org
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